Julie Durkin
L e e e

From: Chris Bonk <chrisbonk@b5contractor.com:>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 2:04 PM

To: Julie Durkin

Subject: Re: Grant's Place

Hi Julie.

Thank you for the reminder.

This is my official ask for an extension to the temporary land use at 551 East Hamburg st.. We have been working on getting
this project to the next step of the building permit phase. Over the last year we have had many challenges to overcome. The
main one was my separation from The Means Project, that you are aware of. This separation also forced me to form a new
nonprofit. The past one was controlled by one of my past partners and wasn’t going to work out, We have a new company
named (Grants Place Michigan) filled with the state and are working on the nonprofit status as we speak. This process is not
a short one to say the least. Before we can do major fundraising we must have the nonprofit status in place. For this reason
my request is for a one year extension. During that year | will keep the property clean and in good condition as far as the
grass mowing and maintenance go. We will also be finishing up our building plans and working on acquiring the building
permit.

Please let me thank you know if you have any other questions.

Thank you.

Thank you.

Chris Bonk

B5 Contractor Services
5755 Long Pointe Drive
Howell, Mi. 48843

Ph 517 202 1034

Fax 517 5805111

On May 13, 2024, at 11:50 AM, Julie Durkin <j.durkin@villageofpinckney.org> wrote:

Just a quick reminder — your one-year extension on Grant’s Place expires in June. If you want another
extension, | will need the request by next week for the June 3™ agenda.

Julie Durkin
Zoning Administrator
Village of Pinckney



